
 

 

23rd October, 2024 

 

To  

Department of Corporate Services (Listing) 

BSE Limited, (Bombay Stock Exchange Limited) 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai 400 001. 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Ref: Scrip Code-517399 

 

This is with reference to captioned subject, we hereby inform you that we have received an email along 

with copy of petition under Section 7 of the Insolvency and Bankruptcy Code, 2016 from Adv. Aakash 

Shah on behalf of Kapishvar Silicates Private Limited. 

 

This is to inform you that the Company has received email correspondence only. However, we wish to 

bring to your attention that we have not yet received the corresponding physical documentation. 

 

Kindly take the above information on record. 

 

Thanking you 

 

For and on behalf of 

VXL Instruments Limited 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Sushil Sakpal 

Whole-time Director 
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